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     Greetings, Friends! This week, we have a hodge-podge of things to talk about. It’s a very busy time here at the library. Here we go!
     Have you seen all of the chalk art in front of the Greenwood Reading Center, just lately? We are having very much fun with our Summer Reading Program! Last week, we had fun making fingerprint bugs. If you want to see what we’re doing this week, you can still come on Friday between 9am and 2pm to see what fun things we’re getting into. Don’t forget the bookmark contest! This is also free to enter and open to all ages.
     For all of our Audiobook lovers, the new Rotating Collection of audiobooks from STLS will be available this coming Monday. Come and see what’s next on your listening list! Also, Don’t forget to check out the Last Chance section immediately in front of the check-out desk! All remaining A’s and B’s have officially rotated off the shelves, making room for E and F. Let’s give those C’s and D’s the chance they deserve before the time is up! 
     Finally, there really is a Storywalk coming! Big Dance arrives on Monday, August 3 and will be here for two weeks. These are perfect for sharing a storybook with toddlers too antsy to sit for a traditional storytime, and for getting a few extra steps in while you’re at it. 
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

